
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fundraising totals 
A huge thank you to everyone who supported our uniform sales this term. 
 
Cakes for someone special. 
A huge thank you to all the PTFA volunteers who helped children make a cake for someone special this 
week.  We are sure the children loved to share these at home.   
 
Car Boot Saturday 24th June 9-11 
We will be hosting a car boot sale on Saturday 24th June.  Cars can arrive onsite at 8am with us opening to 
pedestrians at 9am.    There is a charge of £10 per car, if you would like to book a space please email 
ptfa@egps.org.uk We have lots of enquiries for spaces so if you’re thinking of booking please get in touch.   
On the day there is a charge of 50p per visitor redeemable against a drink.  We will be on hand selling 
drinks and pastries to keep your spirits up whilst shopping for bargains.  A few parents have enquired 
about the possibility of a table top space.  If you would be interested in this please get in touch. 
 
Sports Day Café Tuesday 27th June 
We will be on hand selling drinks and pastries at our Sports Day café.  If you can spare half an hour to help 
out please let us know.  We look forward to seeing you all there.    
 
Summer Fayre 
Friday 7th July 3.30pm.  We are beginning to put together the finer details for our summer fayre.  If you 
could help prepare some sweet bags or grab some items from Costco we would hugely appreciate your 
help.  Please get in touch via ptfa@egps.org.uk.  Thank you! 
 
 
*MyNameTags* 
Huge thanks to all parents who have used MyNametags we have received £66 in fundraising 
this year already.  If you’re looking to stock up on name tags over the summer, why not go to 
MyNameTags and help raise funds for the school with every purchase. You can use this site 
to purchase labels for clothes and accessories, and simply enter our school ID 59636, and we 
will receive a small percentage of every sale!  
 
Future Events        
Tuesday 27th June Sports Day Cafe  
Car Boot sale 24th June 9-11    
Summer Fayre – 7th July 3.30pm  
Our next meetings – date to be determined 

 
Look out ice lolly sales on hot days.  We will send out texts to promote these as weather dependent. 

mailto:ptfa@egps.org.uk
mailto:ptfa@egps.org.uk

